
 

 
 

QUEEN’S VALLEY SCHOOL 

Parental Circular for Pre-School and Pre-Primary 

From Trash to Treasure – Best out of Waste 

QVS/2019-20/CC- 8                                                 Tuesday, 9nd July 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Creativity in children is important because it encourages free expression, problem solving skills and open 

thinking. Creativity needs to be nurtured to thrive. Taking a step in this direction the school is organizing ‘From 

Trash to Treasure – Best out of Waste’ competition for the princesses of Pre-School and Pre-Primary on 

19.07.19 (Friday). 

The princesses have to bring waste material (such as old newspaper, foil, jute, old lace, Tetra pack etc.) from 

home, for creating something useful in the class.  

Children will be judged on the basis of: Originality, Creativity, Neatness and Presentation. 

Note: A ready specimen brought from home will not be judged. 

Looking forward to your cooperation 

 

Incharge                                       Principal   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


